el L L L

- - il

lat March, 1957.

My dear Bill,

Thanks for your letter and final worde of wiasdom for the
troubled minds we have stirred up., You do not deal with (Miss?)
Hogben, whose complaint seems to be addressed to ma. I have,
therefore, reassured her that the baby was not neglected!

2incerely yours,



